
Dear Member of Parliament, 

I am writing to you from a very small but warm and sunny country, Armenia. Thank you so much for taking 

the time to read my letter. 

 I would like to draw your attention to a very painful reality for me. Azerbaijan has launched an aggressive 

attack on the population of the Republic of Artsakh with the military and financial support of Turkey. As a 

result of their criminal actions, there have been numerous casualties among the civilian population. 

According to the Republic of Artsakh Ombudsman's report due to this violences we already have 33 victims 

among the civilian population and more than 600 from our soldiers. The aggressors brought terrorists from 

the Middle East thus endangering the life and security of my compatriots. 

The Azerbaijani army kills Armenian prisoners in the style of ISIS while Armenian doctors are saving the 

lives of wounded Azerbaijani prisoners. Terrorism can not win, Humanity must win! 

My country is small and has little to offer the world except sophisticated personalities and centuries-old 

culture. We doŶ’t Ŷot haǀe oil or gas. But does this depriǀe ŵy ŶatioŶs’ right to liǀe? The ǁar coŶtiŶues aŶd 
we highly encourage you to speakup. The only solution to prevent this violences is the Recognition of 

Artsakh. Please, do not let political and material interests take precedence over human values.  

I am full of hope that you will not ignore my letter. 

 

Good luck to you in all your endeavors. 

Best regards, 

Lianna Hakobyan 
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